
  

  



 

LAO PEOPLE'S DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC 
Peace - Independence - Democracy - Unity - Prosperity 

Ministry of Industry and Commerce 
Department of Intellectual Property                                     

         No.0973/MOIC-DIP 
                     Vientiane Capital, 26 June 2023 

NOTIFICATION LETTER 

To:         Intellectual Property Representatives 
Subject: Revocation of submission of notarized document to verify the 

authenticity of the original document. 
 

- Pursuant to the Intellectual Property Law No. 38/NA, dated 15/11/2017;  
- Pursuant to the Decision No. 0440/KH, Decision No. 0438/KH, Decision No. 

0436/KH, Decision No. 0435/KH, Decision No. 0434/KH, dated March 30, 2023. 
 

The Department of Intellectual Property would like to inform you that, 
according to the agreements on the registration of industrial property and the 
facilitation, improvement of the procedures for application and submitting of other 
documents relating to registration. The Department of Intellectual Property decided 
to revoke request for certification/notarization on the original documents such as 
Power of Attorney, Deed of Inventorship, Assignment, Licensing, Declaration of 
Change of Name and/or Address, etc. The intellectual property representatives from 
now on will only require the original document submission and the representatives 
must be responsible before the law regarding the authenticity of these documents. In 
case of doubt, the Department of Intellectual Property will ask or verify each case 
according to the competence 

 
 Therefore, we would like to inform you to acknowledge and implement strictly. 

Department of Intellectual Property 
Deputy Director  

(Signed and Sealed) 
 

Mr. Santisouk Phounsavath 
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